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Uzbek delegation visits JMI Schools 

 

A three member delegation from Uzbekistan led by its Director of Education visited Jamia 
Senior Secondary School and Jamia Nursery School yesterday. The delegation was received by 
the Hony. Director, Jamia Schools, Prof. Ilyas Husain and the Principal of Jamia Sr. Sec. School, 
Prof. Antiqur Rehman. 

 

Prof. Husain thanked the delegates and said that the visit will be very useful to know about the 
Education system of both the countries particularly school sector. The Uzbek delegation 
appreciated the functioning and infrastructure of Jamia Schools. 

 

The delegation visited Jamia Nursery School also where they watched plays, songs etc. 
performed by tiny tots. 

 

Prof Ilyas Husain, briefed the delegation about the structure of Education system in India. The 
interaction was joined by Dr. Abdul Naseeb Khan, the Vice Principal of School, presently 
Secretary to VC. Dr. Khan said that Jamia School has minority status with secular character. 

 

Prof. Husain expressed hope to have faculty and students exchange between Jamia Schools and 
the Schools from Uzbekistan. 
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